
 

 

 

The final term is here and we have got off to a great start!  

In Maths we have been learning about sharing and grouping to solve division problems. We have 
used physical resources to make arrays and I have been impressed with how well the children have 
got on with this. In English we read our new text, The three little wolves and the big bad pig. We 
discussed which tradtional tale had been twisted and what similiarities and differences there were 
between the two stories. In Geography we have been recalling our learning about countries and 
capitals of the UK to help us with our new learning about the surrounding seas.  

 
Next Friday 14th June we are hoping to take a walk up to Wickwar playing fields to support our 
learning in Science about plants. We do still need offers of help from parents/grandparents to be 
able to do this, please email me if you are able to come along with us on the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports day; Geography – finding surrounding UK seas, Maths – arrays to divide 

Key dates:  

Friday 14th June – non uniform day & class walk to playing fields (please see separate email 
for details) 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be writing sorry letters 
from the Big Bad Pig. 
 
In Maths we will use resources to solve 
multiplication problems.  

Read 5 times a week 
 
Practice words in spelling book linked to 
phonics  
 
Mathletics will be set Friday to Friday. 


